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Changes to Copayments and Hours at Capitol Square Healthcare 

Capitol Square Healthcare for Employees was established in downtown Richmond in 2016 to offer 
convenience for state employees in accessing health care services. Effective immediately, the 
State Health Benefits Program is adding more convenience at no cost to employees. 

The changes include: 

 No copayments for employees and family members covered in any state or regional health 
plan, including COVA Care, COVA HDHP, COVA HealthAware, the TRICARE Supplement, 
Kaiser Permanente HMO or Optima Health Vantage HMO. Any employee without state 
health coverage will pay a $50 copayment. This change was effective October 1, 2022. 
 

 Same day appointments are available every day. 
 

 Capitol Square Healthcare will be open five days a week, Monday – Friday from 7:30 a.m. 
to 5:00 p.m. 

See the updated Capitol Square Healthcare FAQs.  
 
Please encourage your agency employees located in Richmond or traveling to take advantage of 
these free benefits provided to health plan members!   
 

 
 
Please do not reply to this e-mail. You may send inquiries to the Office of Health 
Benefits mailbox at ohb@dhrm.virginia.gov  

https://www.dhrm.virginia.gov/docs/default-source/benefitsdocuments/capitol-square-healthcare/221121-cshc-faq-one-sheet-rev.pdf

